
 
 
 
 

Protect the environment... Protect life... 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF DEFERMENT 

 OF PUBLIC SCOPING 
 

Please be informed that the Public Scoping for the MNRC Seabed Quarry 

Project of the Myedd-Nikkel Resources Corporation scheduled on 14 July 2023 at 

the Sta. Mercedes Covered Court, Brgy. Sta. Mercedes, Maragondon, Cavite, is 

hereby DEFERRED until further notice. 
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